
 

Dear Parents,


Welcome to Kindergarten! My name is Sara Davis and I will be your student's teacher this year! I can't wait to get the school year started. I believe that a strong education is supported by parent involvement, so if you feel any need to contact me you may do so by calling, emailing, or coming to the classroom so we can talk or set up a conference.


To prepare for the upcoming year there are a few supplies we need for our classroom. Each student should bring to class on the first day:

· A white three-ring binder

· A wide ruled composition notebook

· Wide ruled notebook paper

· A box of pencils

· A box of crayons

· A bottle of glue

· A package of construction paper


I expect this year will be great! I hope that all parents have had a chance to look over our classroom site with their child and looked over the procedures and rules. This will help make the first day of class run much more smoothly.


I can't wait to meet everyone in the next few weeks! Let's make this a great school year!

Sincerely,

Sara Davis

940/230-2312

sara.davis@dentonisd.org
